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City of Riverside
City of Ares & Innovation City Clerk's Office
January 17*, 2017
Madam Clerk,

| have received your notice about the code of ethics complaint filed by Mr. Jason Hunter on 12/27/2016 and |
have reviewed it in detail. | appreciate the opportunity to respond in writing, however since this complaint
involves a matter that was heard in a closed session of the city council, it would be inappropriate for me to
respond at this time.

I appreciate the good work you do on behalf of the residents of this great city.

Sincerely,

Mayor William R. Bailey, lli
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